
MI KIDS Back-on-Track Program (23g Parents Contact Information) 

 

If you feel you have a student in need of additional learning through the MI Kids Back on Track Program 

(23g) North Central Area Schools has a Summer School Available this year at both the North Central 

Elementary School in Hermansville and the North Central Middle/High School in Powers. 

 

Please contact the Elementary Principal – Mr. David Florenski by email  dflorenski@ncajets.org or by 

phone at 906-498-7737 ext 101. 

 

Please contact the MS/HS Principal – Mr. Donny Bianco by email dbianco@ncajets.org or by phone at 

906-497-5226 ext 201. 
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